


How to comment on this plan: 
 
 
Comments on the Draft General Management Plan / Environmental Impact Statement for Great 
Falls Park, Virginia are welcome and will be accepted for 60 days following publication of 
notification in the Federal Register.  You can submit your comments via mail or electronically. 
 
 
 
Send written comments to: 
 
Audrey F. Calhoun, Superintendent 
George Washington Memorial Parkway 
c/o Turkey Run Park 
McLean, Virginia 22101 
Phone: 703-289-2500 
 
 
 
Comment via the internet to: 
 
GWMP_Superintendent@nps.gov 
(Please include “Attn: Great Falls GMP Team” in your email message.)  
 
 
 
Please include your name and return address with your mail or email message. 
 
 
 
Our practice is to make comments, including names and home addresses of commentators, 
available for public review during regular business hours. Individuals may request that we 
withhold their home address from the Record, which we will honor to the extent allowable by 
law. There may also be instances in which we would withhold a commentator’s identity, as 
allowable by law. If you wish us to withhold your name and/or address from the Record, you 
must state this prominently at the beginning of your comments. Thank you. 
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For more information concerning this plan, contact: 
 

Audrey F. Calhoun, Superintendent 
George Washington Memorial Parkway 

c/o Turkey Run Park 
McLean, Virginia 22101 

Phone: 703-289-2500 
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